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8 September 2022 
 

DEATH OF HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN 

Press Release 

 

The Lady Chief Justice of Northern Ireland, Dame Siobhan Keegan, today commented on the 
news of the death of Her Majesty the Queen: 
  

“I am very saddened this evening by the news of the death of Her Majesty the 
Queen.  Her Majesty dedicated over seven decades of her life to selfless public 
service in the United Kingdom and Commonwealth.   I would like to express 
my condolences and that of the judiciary of Northern Ireland to the Royal 
Family.”   

 
NOTES TO EDITORS 

 
1. Courts will hold a two minutes’ silence at the opening of proceedings tomorrow (9 September 

2022).  Guidance will follow on any changes to court proceedings during this period of 
national mourning. 
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